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Here we are—it’s packet time again, and just like the song, “It’s Crying Time Again”!!!  I am going to switch back and be sending most all (if not all) of the work to you on paper for a couple reasons—some do not have printers and those who do are probably going through ink like nobody’s business.  So…
First item in the packet is the Chapter 18 Grammar Test.  Use your notes and your book if needed.  
Second item is the Unit 5 Vocabulary Packet.  I printed all of the lessons and the Unit Test off.  The Lessons will be due April 30 (let me know if there is a problem) and the Unit Tests will be in May.  That means that you will not be sending me weekly lessons (unless you can figure out how to split them/scan them/or take pictures of them!).  I will not expect the packet until April 30.
The last item in the packet is what we are going to do for research paper.  I have copied off an article from the South Dakota Historical Society dealing with the Spanish Flu of 1918.  I found the reading very interesting.  I also included an article for the Spanish Flu that discusses the flu in the US and the world.  All I want you to do for right now is to read all the information, highlight anything that you find interesting, and write notes on what you are thinking and feeling as you read.  Nothing hard at all for this week.
Take care and I’m still missing you all!
